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Across

1. Michigan city

10. Young hog

15. Like welcoming arms

16. Kind of pants

17. Richard M. Nixon's 
1972 opponent

19. Barista's container

20. Tiny pest

21. Dahl and Francis

22. UPS driver 
assignments: abbr.

24. Michael Caine role in 
2005, 2008, and 2012

26. JFK arrival of old

27. What an unrequited 
lover carries

29. __ Bridge (St. Louis 
landmark)

30. "__ creature was..."

31. The voice of both C. 
Montgomery Burns and 
Waylon Smithers

34. Rest

37. Fiddles with

38. Speeding

42. "Roseanne" star

43. Most massive dwarf 
planet in the solar system

44. Half of the French 
Parliament

48. __ oil (ingredient in 
some health care 
products)

49. "Something's Gotta 
Give" actress

51. Mystical character

52. "People Got to Be 
Free" band, with "The"

54. Herbert of "Pink 
Panther" movies

56. Exit line

57. First step in division?

60. Celtic Danny

61. Members of a service 
club

62. Jason of "I Love You, 
Man"

63. Kickstarter request

Down

1. Kind of smoothie

2. __ Vallarta, Mexico

3. High guy

4. Knesset's land: abbr.

5. Org. co-founded by 
Babe Zaharias

6. Place to play

7. Cuddler

8. Topper around a loch

9. Driver's license et al.

10. Termagant

11. Experience

12. Undressed wound

13. One who takes people
in

14. Oater badges

18. __'s Law ("Bad 
money drives out good")

23. Journalist Daniel who 
wrote "Come to Think of 
It"  (2007)

25. Elfin

28. Biblical verb

30. Go on and on

32. Fixes, as pumps

33. Skull and Bones 
members

34. Flack and Peters

35. Saint of acting

36. More than reviewing

39. Pink office supplies

40. Classic writings, 
briefly

41. Get away from the 
others

45. Like Abu Simbel's 
monuments

46. Tom, Dick or Harry

47. Itty-bitty

49. Krypton escapee

50. Santa-tracking org.

53. Batting practice area

55. School __

58. Subject of the one-
man play subtitled "Once 
Upon a Midnight"

59. Uruguay uncle


